
 

 Monthly Newsletter 
 

Dear Parents and Families:   
 

The plants have been pulled from the 
gardens and the blankets of straw have  
been laid. While the gardens sleep through  

     winter we’ve taken garden time lessons  
     indoors...  

 
1st graders​​ listened to us tell the story of ‘The 3 
Sisters’ which is an Iroquois tale of the 
companion crops corn, beans, and squash. We  
sat around a pretend fire and through the story  
learned that these 3 plants help one another  
grow. Students then illustrated the story in their 
journals. We also got to harvest popping corn  

from our 3 Sisters patches in school gardens. Once the kernels are dry we will make popcorn!  
Many of the seeds will be saved to grow more popcorn next season.  
 
2nd graders​​ explored the question: “where does our food come from?” We 
made a farm web connecting various foods back to farms and had very 
engaging discussions about how foods get 
to our plates. Ask your 2nd grader where 
chocolate and bread come from… 
We also made pickled string beans! We 
covered the science of pickling as food 
preservation and students told this story 
with super fun, creative comic strips. 
 
   Kindergarteners​​ observed  
   seasonal changes in the garden 
   and learned what gardeners do 
   in the fall. We also observed 
   garden critters like worms  and 
   roly polies. 
 
    In the spirit of this grateful and giving season, we’d like to say  

  thank you to all of the folks who support our work! We are  
   successful in bringing high quality, year-round, garden-based  
   education to students because we work in partnership with school  
   communities, collaborating with teachers, administrative and  
   support staff, board members, custodians, and families like yours.  
   To find out how you can give this season please go to our website. 
   Thank you! 
            Hope you have a joyous and peaceful holiday season. 

 
Until next month, 

    Ms. Megan & Ms. Nicole 
                                                Garden Educators 
 

For more information, including volunteer and giving opportunities, visit our website ​www.hudsonvalleyseed.org 

Follow us on Facebook ​@Hudsonvalleyseed​ and Instagram ​@Hudsonvalleyseed 

http://www.hudsonvalleyseed.org/
https://www.facebook.com/HudsonValleySeed/
https://www.instagram.com/hudsonvalleyseed/


 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


